
Admission Exam – Fall 2024-25 (Slot 1) – Online Assessment 
 
Due to unavoidable circumstances, the on-campus admission exam of Fall 2024-25 (Slot 1) has 
been postponed. The admission assessment will be held in the ONLINE mode based on the 
one-to-one assessment session conducted by the faculty members of the respective 
department.  
 
Update Viva Preference (Mobile/ WhatsApp Number/ Email Address), if required: 
If required, Admission Applicants of Fall 2024-25 (Slot 1) are advised to login to their online 
admission portal (admission.aiub.edu) and update their online viva preference mobile/ 
WhatsApp phone number/ email address which will be essential to contact the applicant for 
conducting the online assessment. Applicants will be able to update this information by 3 PM, 
Tuesday, 13 August 2024. 
 
Schedule of Online Assessment: 
Wednesday, 14 August 2024 – Saturday, 17 August 2024 
Applicants will be contacted by the faculty members from the respective departments within 
the above schedule. 
 
For any query, please contact the following numbers during office hours (9 AM – 5 PM): 
Admission Information Office: +8801844115000, +8801886566666 
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences (FASS) [Economics, English, MMC, LLB, MPH, MDS, LLM]: 
+8801844115001 
Faculty of Business Administration (FBA): +8801844115002 [BBA], +88 01844115010 [MBA] 
Faculty of Engineering (FE) [EEE, IPE, COE, Architecture, MEEE, MTEL]: +8801844115003 
Faculty of Science and Technology (FST) [CSE, Data Science, Computer Network and Cyber 
Security, MSCS]: +8801844115004 


